
 
 

Dear Valued Guests: 
 
With rising costs continuing due to inflationary 
pressures, the need to raise prices is necessary 
for businesses in this climate. However, rather 
than initiating a price increase on the admission 
fee at Big League Dreams this year, effective April 
1, 2024, we will no longer provide a token with 
each admission purchase. 
 
We will continue to accept all accumulated tokens 
towards the purchase of food and beverage items 
in our restaurants and snack bars through July 31, 
2024. 
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of Big 
League Dreams. 
 
 

 
 

The BLD Team 


